RMA - PLANNING DEPARTMENT

County of Monterey
DATE: August 17, 2010
TO: Planning Commission
FROM: Taven M. Kinison Brown, Planning Services Manager

SUBJECT: Harper Canyon (Encina Hills) Subdivision Proposal. County File #
' PLN000696. August 28, 2010 Scheduled Planning Commission Hearing

Monterey County Staff has requested that this item be continued to the September 29, 2010
Planning Commission Hearing, in order to more fully respond to issues raised at the Public
Hearing June 30, 2010.
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